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Senator Fifield asked: 
 
Are there any expected changes to current staffing levels over the next 12 months?  If yes, 
provide details including breakdown of each level staff (each SES band, each Executive 
Level band and each APS band) detailing the changes.  Will this be different to what was 
reported in the 2010-11 Budget?  
 
Answer: 
 
There are no significant changes expected to current staffing levels over the next 12 months.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


